2nd World Botanic Garden Scientific Congress , Delft  29 June - 4 July 2008 

REMINDER  
15 February: final deadline abstracts for oral presentation 

 Dear colleague, 

 We kindly invite you to submit abstracts for oral presentations by 15 February 2008.   

 Abstracts for poster presentations need to be submitted by 1 March 2008 the latest. 

 For an update of the programme: 

http://botanicalresearch2008.bt.tudelft.nl/programme.html
This link now also shows the exciting special programme for accompanying persons. 

Please note, that only electronically submitted abstracts can be considered! Information on the process (how to submit the abstract) :

http://botanicalresearch2008.bt.tudelft.nl/call.html
 Do not miss the chance to attend this World Congress and to make your contribution to it!  

The congress is organized by the Botanic Gardens Conservation International (BGCI) and the Botanic Garden of  Delft University of Technology.

With outstanding and first-rate speakers as well as a diverse, interesting and challenging programme we are sure that this will be a trailblazer at least for the next decade in the garden business. The Congress will provide the unique opportunity to share experiences and research findings from botanic gardens around the world. A short introductory film, called "Growing Solutions" has been produced for the congress and can be viewed on the congress website. The event will be held in Delft, The Netherlands from 29th June - 4th July 2008. More information:  http://botanicalresearch2008.bt.tudelft.nl
 We are looking forward to meeting you in Delft!
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